
Pacific Coach Lines: 
 
They are in the process of changing over the headlights in 6741 through 
6750, the buses they purchased from Gray Line a few years ago, to the 
newer rectangular look. The new headlights for 6741 to 6750 are being 
cannibalized from 6701-6708. This suggests to me that 01 through 08 will 
probably not see the road again! 
  
6701 through 6708  which were purchased from Ontario a few years ago (I 
think these are MC9s with the glass in the lower part of the door) are 
sitting in their yard. They apparently were really poor performing units, and 
in hindsight were a mistake to have bought.  
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